
WESTON HORTICULTURAL SOCIETY 

July 2025

Dear Members,

I hope you are all well and enjoying the warm weather and long daylight hours. It is a busy time in the 
garden; plants are shooting up, including weeds, and there is plenty of watering to be done with the 
hot dry weather we have had in the last month.

Just to remind you that our next meeting is on a new day. Wednesday 2nd July, time 7.30pm at St 
Peter’s church hall. All our future meetings will be on the first Wednesday of the month.

The speaker will be John Addison, and his talk will be ‘Pruning Shrubs and Fruit’

Just to remind you that Roger Bailey has arranged for a guided tour of The Bishop’s Palace Gardens 
at Wells Cathedral on Wednesday 6th August. We would like to confirm numbers and travelling 
arrangements. The cost is £9 per person. Could you please bring the money to the meeting this 
coming Wednesday? 

If you are unable to attend the meeting, but would like to go to Wells, could you let me know by email, 
and I will confirm the details to you after the July meeting.

.

The June meeting was held at the Coleridge Community Gardens. Many thanks to Georgina 
Heathcote for organising the visit and guiding the group around the gardens. The variety of 
vegetables and plants growing was amazing. The evening was enjoyed by all.

The Flower Show Schedule is completed and I have attached a copy below. I will bring hard copies to 
the meeting.

I can be contacted on my own email 1951chapman@gmail.com or by mobile phone 07983691157

 Kind regards, 

John Chapman, 

Chairman.
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